MORRISTOWN PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES

SEPTEMBER 28, 2022 6:00 pm

Morristown Planning Commission was called to order at 6:00pm by President Larry Tracy. Members present included Dave Benefiel, Michael Brinson, Carl Green, Wesley Hischemiller, Rene Odum and Larry Tracy. Also, in attendance was Planning Director Jesse Berling and Attorney Grace Dillow. Absent was Kristi Langkabel.

Carl G. motioned to approve minutes for August, seconded by Dave B. All in favor.

Old Business

- Planning Director, Jesse B. stated that the plans Bunge sent are good, it is ADA compliant.
- Still moving, in motion on the condemnation at 217 E. Fletcher St.

New Business

- Planning Director advised that Charles Brown at 119 W. Cottonwood Dr. is building a pole barn, 48'x40'. He is going to move the setbacks to 12' instead of 10'.
- Planning Director stated that Waste Management is needing several permits. Jesse B. stated he is adding all permit fees together and will have them pay one fee for all, which will expire December 31, 2023. Will make easier to use one permit for all fees/permits needed.

Development Standards Update

None

Dave B. made a motion to adjourn meeting, seconded by Renee O. All in favor.

ATTEST:

Larry Tracy President

Dave Benefiel Serreta